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June 25, 2019

Mr. Tucker Weight

Weber County

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite #240
Ogden, Utah 84401

RE: Uintah View Estates Subdivision
Dear Mr. Weight:

The secondary water system within the Uintah View Estates Subdivision
(eight building lots located at approximately 2220 Eastwood Blvd. in Ogden) is
being constructed to Weber Basin Water Conservancy District standards. The
only items remaining to be installed and inspected are user valves and boxes for
each of the user turnouts. Assuming these items are completed to Weber Basin
standards, the District will take over ownership of the system after a one-year
warranty period, per the District’s Subdivision Takeover Agreement with the
Developer. All other Weber Basin requirements have been met, and the District
1s planning on delivering secondary water to all lots of the Development.

If you have any questions, please contact Riley Olsen of our office.
Sincerely,

Drem £ et

E_ Scott W. Paxman, PE
Assistant General Manager
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